NIAGARA REGIONAL POLICE SERVICE

Chief of Police Bryan MacCulloch, M.0.M., BA, MA

January 13, 2020

Heather Clemenceau

Dear Ms. Clemenceau:

[ am responding to your request, pursuant to the Municipal Freedom of Information and
Protection of Privacy Act (the Acf), for access to information, our Information and
Privacy File No.: 2019-1379.

You have requested to know if the NRP were asked to do any investigations regarding
racist accusations and death threats or hate crimes in relation to the Short Hills Park deer
hunt and if so, the number of people investigated and the follow-up conclusions. You
are seeking information from November 2019 to the present.

Please be advised that the police received one complaint from the public regarding the
social media posts.

The police reviewed the posts and deemed them not to be criminal in nature. No
investigation was commenced.

Should you have any questions with respect to this matter, I may be reached at (905) 688-
4111, extension 4563 between the hours of 8:00 am and 4:00 pm, Monday to Friday.

You may ask the Information and Privacy Commissioner, 2 Bloor Street East, Suite 1400,
Toronto, Ontario, M4W 1A8, within 30 days, to review this matter. If you would like to
appeal this file, please provide the Commissioner’s office with the following:
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